
Did You Know It's Van Buren Center's Birthday?
This week marks our 7th anniversary.

Van Buren Center opened in July 2014 and since then 24/7, 365 days a year the
doors have remained open. Our mission is to provide safe and secure shelter to our
community's most vulnerable population and to serve each individual with dignity,
compassion, and respect. Our successes are the direct result of our dedicated and
compassionate staff, volunteers, community partners, and donors who give their



time, talent, and support to the Van Buren Center every day.

Join us in celebrating Van
Buren Center's birthday!

Thank you to everyone who has
been a part of our story and
supported us in our mission!

We look forward to the next
chapter and continuing our
efforts to give hope and provide
care to those we serve
experiencing homelessness.

Sign up to volunteer, visit our
website, or reply to this email to find
out about more ways you can get
involved and be a part of the good.

Volunteer
Now!

Learn
More
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